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What Were Learning

Dear Families,

We are so excited to share all the
wonderful learning happening in
our classrooms! Each week, we'll
focus on a special theme, a letter of
the week, and an animal friend that
ties into our lessons. This helps
make learning fun, hands-on, and
connected across subjects.

In class, we'll be exploring activities,
stories, and projects that connect to
these ideas. The children will have
opportunities to read, write, create,
and play while building important
skills.

Home activities
We know children thrive when learning is

supported at home, so each week we'll be
sending home a simple activity for you to
enjoy together. These activities are
designed to spark conversation, practice
new skills, and let your child share what
they’re learning in school. We can’t wait to
see all the excitement and growth as we
continue this journey of learning together.
Thank you for being our partners in
education!

Upcomlqng vents

e No School: September 1

e September 18" dress up as a
cowboy or cowgirl

e September 26" wear yellow
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Special Shoutout

We want to take a moment to celebrate and recognize our amazing staff. Each day, we
see how hard you work, not only teaching, guiding, and supporting our students, but also
going above and beyond to make our school a place where children feel loved,
encouraged, and inspired.

Your dedication shines in the big things and the small moments, lending a hand to a
colleague, showing patience and kindness to every child, and always going the extra mile
to ensure our students have the very best.

Thank you for pouring so much heart into what you do. Because of you, our students are
thriving, our families feel supported, and our school community is stronger than ever. We
are deeply grateful for all that you do, every single day.




